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CEMETERY COMMISSION MEETING

A meeting of the Cemetery Commission was held for Tuesday September 18, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. at the SATV Conference Room, 285 Derby Street, Salem, MA. 

Call to Order:  Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm.
Role Call:  Ron Harrison, Patricia Donahue, Gordon Wilkins 

                   Absent:  Mary Anne Silva, Anthony O’Donnell
Welfare Burials:  Kelly Ryan requested a temporary reprieve from accepting welfare burials until the Commission can determine the proper documentation required as well as space available to accommodate these burials.  Her research has found: 

· Salem’s Legal Dept. investigated and there are no findings under general laws or ordinances.
·  Designated spaces for welfare burials are full.  
· Problems have arisen with improper documentation being presented for welfare burials  
Ron Harrison will write a document giving the Cemetery Commission final say on any controversy.
Pat Donahue made a motion to hold welfare burials in abeyance until further notice. Seconded by Gordon Wilkins. AIF.
Meldon Funds Money:  The area under discussion has been a dumping ground over the years. Type of vegetation currently growing there is conducive to a pollinator area.  The area would be an area to reflect as the view is conducive to it.  The engineering piece still needs to be done. Will hold off planting ¼ of the land until engineering piece is done.  They will be planting shrubs which will produce berries on the slope and they hold soil in place.  On the flat part (Sean has a diagram) will be pollinator plants.  6 foot bench will be going in the concrete area (Donation in memory of James Treadwell by the Mack Park Association).   Walkway will be on both sides.  Meldon Fund will be used to fund the plant material. After today’s rain, Sean will use DPW funds to correct the flooding.  Catch Basin needs to be doubled.  Horticultural students will help up next week to plant. Come next spring they should have taken root.  

Gordon requested a copy of the bid from Mahoney for plantings.
Motion made by Pat Donahue, seconded by Gordon Wilkins for Sean to request $9500.00 from the Meldon Funds for plantings for the pollinator area. AIF.

Motion made by Gordon Wilkins, seconded by Pat Donahue to adjourn at 6:45 pm. AIF.

 Respectfully Submitted,

 Mary Anne Silva 

Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A §18-25 and City Ordinance Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033.
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